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What has happened this week?  

Physical Development … It was great to see all the Mice children participate so enthusiastically in 

Sports day races. They completed their carousel activities in the morning and their scores will be add-

ed to the whole school totals. 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  As a final piece of work for this book the children retold the 

story of the Naughty Bus using picture cues. 

Mathematics…  We have been consolidating our knowledge of numbers to 20 and recapping number 

bonds to 10 

Phonics—We continue to revise all the Phase 3 GPC’s and tricky words. We have been really concen-

trating on automaticity and reading words automatically without having to blend out loud or in our 

heads! 

Expressive art and design — The children have had fun creating their own naughty buses using lots of 

red paint! 

Reminders & Messages  

Upcoming dates:  

Wednesday 9th July—Whole school trip to Margate.  

Work on the Wall:  Freya for her independent work retelling the story of the Naughty Bus 

Headteacher award: Holly and Alyssa for their excellent team spirit at Sports Day. 


